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30th   March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Daily Update 

Good morning everybody - we have made it through week one!  It seems for many of us that 
the days have merged into one and there are no week days or weekends.  We are caring for a 
few more children today as their self-isolation may have completed or parents have gone back 
to work as a Key Worker.  Mrs Satterthwaite is now more clued up on Uno and has realised 
that she is indeed still competitive!   

 If possible, please continue to email rather than phone, if you have any queries, as the office 
is not always manned.  

For those children still in school 

For those children in school, procedures for attending school are still the same.  
Please note the following:  

 Please complete the Easter care information sent out by Mrs Duke  as soon as possible  

 A slight change to last week’s request.  If your child is a reception, Year 1, Year 2 or on 
the Free School Meal List, then a packed lunch will be provided for them.  Please can I 
ask all Key Stage 2, children that are attending school, to bring a packed lunch with them. 

 

What we’ll continue doing while your child is at home 

For those children not in school, our support will stay the same.  

 We have now uploaded a wealth of resources and support for your child whilst they 
are at home.  The learning Logs are varied and we even have a weekly St 
Bernadette’s challenge 

 In order to help you, we have made available a variety of exercise books and paper 
that the children can access to complete the tasks and challenges.  These are 
situated on a trolley outside the main office.   
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Full guidance on staying at home and away from 
others 

The single most important action we can all take, in fighting coronavirus, 
is to stay at home in order to protect the NHS and save lives. 

 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/full-guidance-on-staying-at-
homeand-away-from-others  

Be part of the national effort to reduce the spread of coronavirus. 

 

When possible, be responsible & keep your child at home 

 

Please share this with other parents 

 

 #StayHomeSaveLives #coronavirus 

 

 

 

A moment of reflection: 

 

“The perfect family doesn't exist, nor is there a perfect husband or 

a perfect wife. It's just us sinners. A healthy family life requires 

frequent use of three phrases: "May I? Thank you, and I'm sorry" 

and "never, never, never end the day without making peace." 

                                                           

Pope Francis 

 

God Bless – stay safe 

Alexis Satterthwaite 

Head Teacher 
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